Acrox Technologies Co., Ltd.

Date: 2022-10-26
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID:PRDMU113, Granted on 25/10/2022

To Whom It May Concern:

We regret to inform you that we want to change the product name from HP 250 Dual Mouse
to Wireless Mouse, we request to replace the test reports.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Gavin Hsieh / ProductManager

4F., No.89, Minshan St., Neihu Dist., Taipei City 114, Taiwan.
02-2796-5888%9895

gavinh@acrox.com.tw



